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From the General Fund, we have funding allocated each year specifically for professional development 
for faculty, classified professionals and administrators. The budgeted amount for fiscal year 2021-22 is 
approximately $12,000. Each employee can request up to $500 per academic year. The Professional 
Development Committee votes on the professional development proposals during their monthly 
meeting. http://www.laspositascollege.edu/gv/pdc/conferences.php  

 

The VPs and Deans allocated funding for conferences within each division’s discretionary budgets. For 
fiscal year 2021-22 the total budgeted for the college is approximately $62,000.  

 

Categorical programs such as EOPS, DSPS, CTE, Student Equity & Achievement and Strong Workforce 
Program budgeted for conferences every fiscal year. For fiscal year 2021-22 the total budgeted is 
approximately $25,000. 

 

Sui Song 
LPC Administrative Services Officer 
 

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/gv/pdc/conferences.php

